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My name is Adina Moga and I am the owner of an Adult Care Homes in  Clackamas County 
servicing Privet Pay. 

I want to ask the House Rule Committee to Vote No on HB3838 because this bill even if well 
intentioned will only bring negative issues for our small businesses. Asking us to meet the same 
requirements as big facilities as such a huge discrepancy in pay will only put unnecessary 
burdens on the already over regulated small businesses and force providers to close their doors 
something I speak on behalf of own home.

I want to thank you for taking the time to read my letter 




